
MANAGER’S REPORT 4/17/17 

 

1. ASHFORD AVE BRIDGE:  Rather than continue to insert all of the alerts in this report at 

each meeting, I will just encourage everyone to sign up for our electronic alerts via our 

website and monitor all bridge news directly from the County at: 

www.westchestergov.com/subscribe 

www.westchestergov.com/ashfordavenuebridge 

Now that the weather has finally turned, there is a great deal of activity underway on this project 
in anticipation of the shift in traffic onto the south half of the bridge in May.  Work planned for 
the next few weeks includes such things as concrete placement for bridge joints, taking the 
sidewalk off the bridge, installing a temporary barrier on the new bridge and putting down asphalt 
on the immediate approaches to the bridge.  Utility companies have started work on relocation 
of services and this work must be completed before the demolition of the north half of the bridge 
can be done. 

2. “Downtown Revitalization” Meeting:  Reminder about our planning kickoff meeting on April 20th 

at 8:00 PM next door at the firehouse.  This is a very exciting time for the Village and we hope you 

will join us on the 20th!  So that we know how many participants to expect, please call the Village 

Clerk’s Office if you intend to join us and have not already let us know. 

3. Capital Road Projects Update:  Pending final approval of the Board of Trustees, the Capital Plan 

calls for the following road projects to be completed in the upcoming fiscal year: 

Concord, Lookout, Prospect, Major Appleby, Abbington, Bonaventure North, and McCormick.  In 

addition, the Village Hall parking lot will be repaved. 
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